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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Secretary of State via regs@sec.state.ma.us 
   Department of Administration and Finance via Melissa.andrade@state.ma.us 

                                 
FROM:  Chief Jeff W. Farnsworth (ret.) 

  Interim Executive Director 
    
DATE:                 January 14, 2025 
 

 RE:  Cancellation of Public Notice of Officer Instructor Appeal Hearing 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF OPEN HEARING 

 
The Police Standards Subcommittee of the Municipal Police Training Committee has 
cancelled the Open Hearing on Wednesday, January 15, 2025, at 12:00 PM at 42 Thomas 
Patten Drive, Randolph, MA. The Standards Subcommittee was to hear the appeal of 
former instructor Gary Little from the revocation of his MPTC instructor certification(s). 
 
This Open Hearing will be rescheduled at a later date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted on https://www.mass.gov/orgs/municipal-police-training-committee  on January 14, 2025. 
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